
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern,  

 

The members and executive of the Inter-Community Dart League (“ICDL”) will be holding their Annual 

Charity Dart Shoot on Saturday March 22, 2025, at the Dover Community Centre, with all proceeds going 

to our chosen charity for the upcoming season, The Magic of Christmas.  

 

You can find out more information about this wonderful charity at www.themagicofchristmas.org. 

 

In an effort to raise additional funds for The Magic of Christmas, ICDL is seeking donations from 

businesses within our communities in the form of merchandise or gift certificates for door prizes or a 

Brown Bag Auction.  All donations will be recognized at the shoot, on our league website and Facebook 

page, and followed up with a thank you letter to all companies who donated prizes.  

 

We wish to thank you in advance for your consideration of a donation to our event, and greatly 

appreciate any assistance you and your business can provide to help make our Charity Shoot a huge 

success.  

 

For more information, please contact the Charity Shoot Coordinator, Gary Pelland at 

icdldirector4@gmail.com or ICDL President Kerinda Campos at icdlpresident@gmail.com or 403-616-

5300.  

 

Yours truly,  

 

 

 

Kerinda Campos,  

President, Inter-Community Dart League 


